
 

 

 

École Père Kenneth Kearns Catholic School 
With Christ as our ever-present teacher, in an environment rich in French Language and culture, we 

ensure every child succeeds: personally, spiritually, and academically. 
Directeur/Principal – M Alyre Morin 

Directeur Adjoint/Assistant Principal – M Daniel Holden 
8 Sandpiper Drive 
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Dear TTH Kindergarten Parents,  

We are so excited to welcome your child to their first year at Ecole Pere Kenneth Kearns. 
It is a privilege to be part of their learning journey and we can't wait to get started.  

Recognizing that coming to school for the first time may be a little stressful on young 
children (and parents too) , we are planning a slight deviation from a typical day. On 
your child's first day of school, August 29th or August 30th 2024, he/she will attend for 
half a day only. Smaller groups have been organized, allowing for a less busy and a more 
gentle beginning. For your assigned day your child will either attend from 9:00 - 11:00 
am or 12:30 - 2:30 pm. Your child should bring a small snack and a bottle of water.  
Please verify the date and start time at the bottom of this letter. On your child's next 
scheduled day, September 3rd or 4th, classes will resume to regular hours, drop off can 
begin @ 8:30 and dismissal is at 3:10. They will also be able to access the bus if that is 
what your family has planned. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school.  

Yours in Christ,  

 

 

Mme Janelle Tremblay-Butz & Mme Alisa Akkerman 
École Père Kenneth Kearns Catholic School 
 

 

Last Name Date of Staggered Entry Time 
A-L August 29th 2024 9:00AM to 11:00AM 
M-Z August 30th 2024 12:30PM to 2:30PM 

  


